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July 11, 1979

o< 3

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C. 20555

RICEVID

o { JuL 4 ANN7TS
Attn: Mr. Charles E. Machenald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material safety, MMSS

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find seven copies of our revised
Q.A. Program (QAP-1l Rav.l;

This is in conjunction with our origirnal application
dated December 22, 1978 and your letter of april 27, 1979

(71-02385) .

Sincerely,

F 77 oy

« N. Flesz
Manager of Qualityv Assurance

Radia:ii? fafety Officer (Former)

R. Delynko

Supervisor of Radiograpny
Radiaticn Safety Officer
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